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Activity Overview 

 

Date Group Activity Time 

18-07 A - 8 School closed, 

students free  

School closed, 

Daycare open 

21-07 until 29-08 A - 8  Summer holidays School closed, 

Daycare open 

01-09 A - 8 Start new academic 

year  

 

 

 

 

 Have you found us on Instagram 

      (ikc.de.eglantier.delft)? 

 Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De  

      Eglantier Voorhof)? 

 

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.  

 

Notifications 

 

Daycare 

 

Summer holidays preschool 

The summer holidays are just around the corner and our toddlers 

are also having a well-deserved break! After a year full of play, 

growth and fun, we wish all toddlers and their parents a 

wonderful holiday. On Monday 1 September, we will open the 
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doors of the preschool again and be ready for a new school year full of fun! 

 

 

BSO Lands - Summer festival! 

This summer holiday, our BSO will turn into a vibrant 

festival site! With exciting outings, creative 

workshops and cool activities, it will be a summer to 

remember. Together, we will make it six fantastic 

weeks full of discovery, music, games and fun! 

 

Theme ‘Countries’ at the daycare  

At the daycare, we are travelling around the world this summer! 

The new theme ‘Countries’ has started. The children are discovering 

different cultures, customs and habits - just from our own familiar 

daycare. What a great way to spend the summer! 

 

 

 

Farewell to Miss Hajer 

After the summer holidays, we say goodbye to our dear 

colleague Miss Hajer. We are grateful for her 

dedication and commitment and wish her every success 

in the future. She will be missed! 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Joyce! 

On 1 September, we welcome Joyce to our 

team! Joyce will work at both the toddler 

centre and the BSO on Mondays, Tuesdays and 

Thursdays. We look forward to working with 

her and wish her a great start! 

 

 

 

Education 

 

 

School leavers 

Another school year has come to an end, and grade 8 ended the year with an 

amazing musical: Play the game. 

The 45 school leavers performed first for a few groups and grandparents and 

later for their parents. The final performance was a great success. We are going 

to miss these lovely children (many were here for 10 years) and we wish them 

much success and fun at their new school. Please visit us again. 

 



Bye  Jaivey, Timo, Proneel, Amélie, Netta, Anwar, Lee, Felix, Liam, Abdullah, 

Magnus, Rob, Ayaan, Sanah, Olivia, Annabelle, Eman, Aman, Mohammed, Sieb, 

Léo, Yunus, Tammo, Veronica, Aasiyah, Jonell, Meike, Boris, Shanaya, Veerle, 

Daan, Chance, Marcelina, Stefan, Liana, Vaishnav, Aarav, Bhuvnesh, Billy, Wadie, 

Iris, Guneet, Dominique, Beaudine, Dean 

 

Furthermore, a number of children are going to move, to another school, etc. 

Bye Niek, Koen, Rylan, Tanush, Melina, Vincenzo, Shreyan, Hano, Fabian, Marly, 

Chelsea, Jerome en Maysa. 

 

We also wish these children lots of fun and success at their new school. 

 

Gardening 

Like every year, the children of group 

2 (led by the children of group 8) and 

the children of group 4 have been 

gardening weekly in their school 

garden next to the school. Mr Peter 

the gardener (as the children call him) 

provided seeds, beans, lettuce, endive, 

etc. to plant every week. He told the 

children how to sow and plant these, 

helped the children and kept the 

gardens tidy in between. As this is a big job, gardener Peter was helped by two 

parents. They too were on hand every week. Last year we had a lot of rain and a 

lot of snails, this year the drought was a challenge and every now and then a 

 



snail came to eat the lettuce plants. Still, the children enjoyed going to their 

little garden and learned a lot. On behalf of us all, we would like to thank 

gardener Peter and the two volunteer parents for their efforts over the past 

period. 

 

Farewell colleagues 

This year too, we will unfortunately be saying goodbye to a 

number of colleagues. 

Teacher Aad and teacher Yvonne Kaijer are retiring. After 

the summer holidays, teacher Aad will do some very nice 

volunteer work with the toddlers. Miss Hayley and Miss 

Christine are also leaving us. They have chosen to spend 

more time with their families. And then Miss Sandra 

Rodrigues, our specialist English teacher from MP3 has 

found another job closer to her home. We will miss our 

colleagues, but we wish them the best of luck and joy with their new plans. 

Teacher Kevin has also said goodbye. He filled miss Michaela's maternity leave 

from January. We thank him for the fine lessons. After the summer holidays, 

miss Michaela will return. 

 

 

 

Farewell TSO staff 

Last week we also said goodbye to a number of 

TSO staff. Miss Anita from group 7 helped us for 

40 years with TSO, the library, sports day, flea 

market, etc. We thank her for her help and love 

for the children. Also Mrs Kunz, who has helped 

our school for 21 years with the TSO, the library, 

but also joined us for years as the cooking team of 

the working week. We thank the ladies for their 

enormous commitment and love for the children. 

Miss Marianne, permanent TSO teacher for group 8, will leave us too. After 10 

years of being on standby every afternoon, it is time for other things. Her 

daughter Tessa is also leaving us. She has helped out in various groups for the 

past six years. Thank you for your commitment and we wish you all the best. 

 

 

 

Painting 

During the summer holidays, our building on Ina 

Boudier-Bakkerstraat will be painted on the inside. A huge job. 

You will receive an invitation to come and see the result after 

the summer holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 



Ice cream party at school! 🍦 

On Wednesday 9 July, all children at school were surprised 

with a delicious ice cream, arranged by the Parent Council. They 

were able to make this possible through the voluntary parental 

contribution. A cheerful ice cream truck drove into the 

schoolyard and everyone was allowed to choose their own ice 

cream. Allergies were of course taken into account so that 

every child could enjoy a carefree experience. The sun showed 

its best side and the atmosphere was great. What a nice and 

tasty end to the school year. On behalf of the children, thank 

you! 

 

 

 

Gym shoes 

As you know, the kindergarteners gym shoes have recently 

been brought home. Please provide good fitting sneakers with 

Velcro after the summer holidays, so that we can start PE 

again in the new school year. Please remember to put your 

child's name on them, so that we can keep and recognise them 

at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday dates academic year 2025-2026 primary education 

 

Holidays 2024-2025 From Until 

Autumn holiday mon 20-10-2025 fri 24-10-2025 

Christmas holiday mon 22-12-2025 fri 02-01-2026 

Spring holiday mon 16-02-2026  fri 20-02-2026 

Good Friday fri 03-04-2026  fri 03-04-2026 

Easter Monday mon 06-04-2026  fri 06-04-2026 

May holiday, incl. Kings 

Day and Liberation day  

mon 27-04-2026 fri 08-05-2026 

Ascension day  thu 14-05-2026 fri 15-05-2026 

Whit Monday mon 25-05-2026  mon 25-05-2026 

Summer holiday  mon 20-07-2026 fri 28-08-2026 

 



Study/Margin Days school year 2025-2026 

Below are the study/margin days for the coming school year. We have chosen 

not to schedule margin days before a holiday next school year. Please keep this 

in mind? 

Monday October 6, 2025 

Friday November 21, 2025 

Wednesday February 4, 2026 

Monday February 23, 2026 

Thursday March 19, 2026 

Friday March 20, 2026 

Tuesday May 26, 2026 

Friday June 26, 2026 

Friday July 17, 2026 

 

 

Social Schools 

We have been working with Social Schools for several years. 

Next year, we will start using more features of the programme. 

After the summer holidays, you will be able to request leave via 

the app. We will also run the costs of tso through the app, so  

you can see when and what you have paid. We will also make more 

use of the agenda from Social Schools. 

Have you seen that you can also upload the agenda in your own calendar? Press 

the subscribe button. 

 

Happy summer holidays 

After a school year full of educational and fun activities, 

it is now time to recharge and go on holiday. We would like 

to thank everyone for a great school year, good 

cooperation and all the help with the various activities and 

group outings. 

We wish everyone a happy summer holiday and we will see 

each other again in the new school year on Monday, 

September 1. 

 

 

 

Summer programme at De Papaver 

De Papaver has a fun summer programme for 

young and old. 

There are fun and educational tracking and 

discovery tours, a summer safari, a birding 

excursion and much more. For more 

information, click here. 

 



Family OUT-agenda HAAGJES 

Through the following link, you can view the HAAGJES summer edition with fun 

activities for the whole family: HAAGJES 
 

 

Free summer activities in the neighbourhood! 

There is plenty to do in the neighbourhood this summer 

holiday too! From 6 to 27, you can take part in free 

activities such as football with kick-off with Rarko from FC 

Straat, gaming, creative workshops and much more. 

Want to know what's on offer? Scan the QR code or go to 

https://tinyurl.com/zomervakantiedelft2025 and join for 

free! 

 

 

 

DOK's best holiday reading tips for grade 8 

From grade 8 to middle school? Then these are great holiday reading tips for 

your child. 

These books are about high school life, or are popular with high school students: 

The summer that was everything - Mariska Overman 

The spider and the key - Anna Woltz 

Shark Island - Rob Ruggenberg 

Applause for my finger - Erik van Os 

Gegijzeld - Chinouk Thijssen 

More tips? DOK, the library in Delft, is open as usual during the summer 

holidays. Visit 

DOK in OPEN, DOK Voorhof or the new DOK Tanthof branch. 

Did you know that children up to 17 years old can join DOK for free? And that 

through DOK you can also borrow 

free audiobooks and e-books from the Online Youth Library? Register your child 

quickly. See you at DOK! 

 

 
Join the holiday reading journey! at DOK 

Which book will your child go on holiday with soon? With 

Dolfje Weerwolfje to Griezelland or rather with a book of 

jokes to Laugh land? The holiday reading campaign keeps 

reading fun throughout the holidays. For every book read 

at DOK, the library of Delft, you get a sticker and even a 

nice present! Is your child also participating? 

In the past few weeks, the children from group 3 and 4 

have started the holiday reading campaign in the 

classroom and in the Vindplaats. They have already 

travelled to many fantasy countries. To conclude, they will 

receive the Holiday Reading booklet to take home.  

 

How does it work? 

- Travel with us and read a book in each country of a 

holiday reading 

 

https://nardinckmedia.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7f6564c06b03a90accb24bcb2&id=043c23341a&e=da9e220363
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- Write in the Holiday Reading booklet which book you read and what you 

thought of it 

- Get a sticker from DOK for each book you read 

- Have you collected seven stickers? Then you will get a nice present! 

From 19 July, the stickers will be available at DOK in OPEN, DOK Voorhof and 

DOK Tanthof. 

For more info, visit www.vakantie-lezen.nl. 

Did you know that children up to 17 years old can become a DOK member for 

free? Register your child quickly. 

If you are already a member, you can also get free audiobooks and e-books at 

DOK. Enjoy reading and see you soon at DOK! 

 

 

 

 

Go on holiday with the BiebBoys! 

Is your child also taking part in the BiebBoys' summer challenge? Every summer 

holiday, the BiebBoys take on their big enemy: the Anti-Reader. This villain 

wants to destroy all books. Of course, that cannot be allowed to happen! 

Children from grades 5 and 6 get to know Kees and Joran in the Find spot. They 

call themselves the BiebBoys and they have all kinds of fun videos about reading 

and books on YouTube. 

But if it is up to the Anti-Reader, all books will disappear from the world and 

will never be read again! 

Summer Challenge 

The BiebBoys can stop the Anti-Reader with the help of children. How? By 

joining the summer challenge with the BiebBoys Expedition booklet. This booklet 

will be given to all children of groups 5 and 6 before the summer holidays. If all 

the puzzles in the booklet are solved, the Biebboys will be well on their way. 

Scavenger hunt and tattoo  

Do the children want to eliminate the Anti-reader completely? Then they can 

join the BiebBoys scavenger hunt in one of the branches of DOK, the library of 

Delft. By doing so they will earn a special BiebBoys Tattoo. On it is the final clue 

to catch the Anti-reader. 

The BiebBoys programme aims to encourage children to keep on reading during 

the summer holidays. That is why the BiebBoys Expedition booklet contains book 

tips and links to free audiobooks, in addition to puzzles. 

For books, comics and magazines, you can also always visit DOK, Delft's library. 

Check dok.info for addresses, opening hours and free activities. Or go to the 

Online youth library for e-books and audiobooks. Did you know that children up 

to 17 years old can become a free member of DOK? Register your child quickly. 

Have fun reading and see you soon at DOK! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 


